NOTICE

17/05/2022

Freshers welcome & Farewell Ceremony 2022

Department of Physics

This is to inform all the students of the department of Physics that a freshers welcome and
farewell ceremony program will be held on Tuesday, 24th May 2022 at 11 a.m. in room number
PHY-01 of our department. All the students are requested to actively participate in the event.
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